
From: jodi symmes <jodi.symmes@sd27.bc.ca>  
Sent: February 2, 2021 10:03 AM 
Cc: angie delainey <angie.delainey@sd27.bc.ca>; ciel patenaude <ciel.patenaude@sd27.bc.ca> 
Subject: SD27 Joint - Property Disposal info: 

Sent on behalf of Chris van der Mark, Superintendent of School District 27 

Dear Community Partner: 

We understand there is considerable interest in some of SD#27 vacant properties.  As you know, the SD 
has been working to clear paths with the Ministry regarding the disposal process.  This is not an 
overnight process and the SD will have a number of considerations in that process. No decisions are 
imminent and we will engage appropriately. 

The attached graphic may help understand the process. The School District (Board) has moved quite 
quickly under the circumstances to prioritize and move the process forward. I hope interested parties 
will understand some of the priority items for the SD at the moment and, though parties may be excited 
at some potential, it may not enhance the process by getting too far ahead of ourselves. 

We will continue to provide updates on our progress.  

Sincerely 

Jodi Symmes 

Executive-Assistant to Superintendent of Schools 

School District No. 27 (Cariboo-Chilcotin) 

350 North Second Ave. 

Williams Lake, BC V2G 1Z9 

Phone: 250-398-3824 

Fax:  250-392-3600 

www.sd27.bc.ca 

https://twitter.com/SD27_CC 

https://www.facebook.com/sd27.bc.ca 
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